
April 20, 2016 

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 

Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket 160060- Complaint and Petition of the City of Cape Coral for an 

Investigation into the Rate Structure of Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Cape Spirits Inc. a customer of the Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc. The 

issues in the above-referenced docket are of interest to Cape Spirits Inc. by 

potentially changing the rate structure used by LCEC to eliminate existing 

subsidies that inhabitants and businesses in the City are paying in the current 

rates being charged by LCEC. 

Therefore, Cape Spirits Inc. respectfully request to be added to the interested 

parties list for this docket in order to receive all filings and other correspondence. 

Any pleadings, motions, notices, orders, or other documents can be sent to: 

Cape Spirits Inc. , 131 SW 3rd PI, Cape Coral, FL 33991 

Attention Joe Recchinti 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please call if you have any 

questions. 

Sincerely, 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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